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July 26, 2017

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Debra Howland, Executive Director
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: DM 14,OO CEPS Quarterly Report (Aprt, May, June 2017) for Mint Energy, LLC

Dear Executive Director Howland,

Enclosed please find Mint Energy, LLC’s (“Mint Energy”) CEPS Quarterly Report for the 2nd Quarter
(April, May, June) of 2017. Mint Energy has provided an original and two hard copies of this report and
emailed a PDF version to Executive.Director@puc.nh.gov.

If there are any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

‘%L4t
Lela Shepherd
Regulatory Compliance Specialist
781-404-5938
Ishepherd@mintenergy.net

1 Rounder Way, Suite 220, Burlington, MA 01803


